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Joleen Kaminski

From: Joleen Kaminski
Sent: March 30, 2020 10:15 AM
To: Ken McCormack
Cc: Paul Strangway; Joleen Kaminski
Subject: COVID 19 UPDATE:  March 30

Importance: High

CLR Members, 
 
I am very proud of the way the construction sector is meeting the COVID-19 crisis head on. We are proving our strength 
and resiliency every day. 
 
As we begin a new week under the weight of this pandemic, I wanted to send a brief message to remind you that we still 
have a ways to go yet. We are starting to hear messages like the isolation period for non-international travel cases where 
exposure may have occurred reducing to 10 days. On the news, we are hearing that due to the isolation practices we 
have been following, we may be slowing down the incidents of exposure and spread. It is great that there seems to be 
some progress, but PLEASE don’t let that result in any relaxation of your efforts on job sites, in your offices or at home. If 
we are in fact slowing the spread, it is because we are following the guidelines of the Provincial Health Officer and 
government. Now is not the time to ease up. We must all continue to follow the personal safety and worksite protocols. 
 
Our government has deemed us in construction and maintenance to be an essential service. Our businesses, our 
workers and the economy are counting on us to do our best not only today but in the days, weeks and months ahead.  
 
Please continue to watch for our emails as we do our best to bring you the most current and relevant information and 
content to help keep you informed in these challenging times. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Ken McCormack | President & CEO 
 
Construction Labour Relations Association (CLRA) of BC 
97 – Sixth Street, New Westminster, BC   V3L 5H8 
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CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER 

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended for 
review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly 
prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the
sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you. 

 


